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Torch 

 

 

PTO would like to thank Jen 

Evink for her willingness to 

be PTO president for the 

last 2 years.  Jen didn’t 

blink an eye when she was 

asked to be the president, even though she already was extremely busy with 

many other projects along with working full-time, a wife and a mother, she 

knew the value that PTO provides to our kids and school.  Even at the start of 

the pandemic Jen continued to lead the group, however, with the pandemic 

going over a year, Jen feels that she can better serve the group and bring peace 

to her life by being our secretary.  Jen’s understands the president’s needs, and 

her organizational and creative skills will be a great asset to the board.  Thank 

you again for all that you have done Jen.  Sheila Clark has volunteered to take 

over the president’s duties.  She is grateful for the opportunity to work for a 

group that has such great support from both the staff and parents.  She is 

looking forward to bringing as much joy as possible to the kids, 

staff and teachers.  Her goals for the organization are to get 

more parents involved and to improve the playground during 

her tenure. 

Flamingo Flocking Fundraiser  

It’s the middle of winter, no flowers in sight, just snow as far as 

the eye can see.  Nothing but white and brown snow.  Well, here is a way to 

brighten up your neighbor’s or friend’s lawn… a flock of pink flamingos in 

their front yard!  For the price of $15 for a flock of 20 flamingos, we will place 

the flock for you.  

Maybe you like the winter scene and don’t want flamingos in your front yard, 

then be prepared and buy flock insurance for $15. 

If you are flocked, you can donate $10 to have the flock picked up.  Or pay 

$10 to have them migrate to another yard of your choice.  If your neighbor 

cannot donate at this time, we will 

pick up the flock within 48 hours. 

This fundraiser will run from 

March 1 through March 19.   

PTO Meeting Highlights 

• Elected new President and Secretary 

• New meeting format for Zoom 

• Reviewed Monthly Celebrations 

• Discussed when to hold Flamingo 
Fundraiser 

• Plans for Online Auction in April 

• Plans for Virtual Run in May 

• Tour of Trello Boards 

PTO-AT-A-GLANCE 

Officers – 

President – Sheila Clark 286-2213 
Vice Pres. - Janet Knaffla 869-7926  
Secretary –Jen Evink 286-0734 
Treasurer – Steph Carlson 450-4726 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

• Feb 16 – Fat Tues. Donuts from PTO 

• Mar 1 – 19 Flamingo Flocking 

• Mar 9 PTO Zoom Meeting 

• Mar 19 Goof-off Day 

PTO Goals Met 

1. Recess Equipment 

2. Point of Service Module 

PTO Goals Remaining 

1.  $200 teachers and staff 
2.  20 more Chromebooks 
3.  Playground Equipment 
4.  Textbooks 
5.  Headsets for Computer Lab 
6.  Snowshoe Purchase 
7.  Online teacher subscriptions 

Total Goal - $17,200 

 

 

 

Virtual 5k fundraiser 

coming in May!  

tell your friends and 

start training 


